
Product Change Notice (PCN)

 

 
Customer Message:

We appreciate your use of Westcor products.  Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated by our notification to you

of the following change.

 
PCN Type:

Cosmetic

 
Product(s) Affected:

Standard Length PFC MegaPAC Family currently shipped under MP and MX prefixes merging into MX prefix for new configurations

 
Description:

Standard Length PFC MegaPACs shipping in both RoHS and non-RoHS format have been historically divided into standard power

(MP) and high power (MX). Due to internal improvements and commonization of components Westcor will no longer require

separate chassis for new designs in these families. All new configurations after implementation will start with the "MX" prefix and all

new chassis will be silver in color.This change does not impact Auto-Ranging, Mini, 4KW, Extended Length, or Mil-COTS (-MI or -

MC) product families

 
Action Required:

None to any existing model number. Any existing configuration shipping with a black MX HP chassis or a silver MP chassis will

continue to receive a visually unchanged product.

 
Qualification Summary:

All performance specifications have been tested and no changes are required

 
Schedule / Date Codes:

All new configurations beginning Monday April 4, 2011

 
Technical Marketing Contact:

Jeff Lally

Westcor Division of Vicor

560 Oakmead Parkway

Sunnyvale, CA. 94085-4022

(978) 749-5560

jlally@vicr.com

 

PCN #: WL110322-1-A Date: 22 Mar 2011


